March 10, 2022

Dear Winchendon Select Board,

I am requesting that you reappoint me to a second term on the Board of Registrars. It is a small way that I can contribute to my town at a time in my life when the ability to perform my duties without being committed to specific hours and meetings is essential. Thank you for considering my request.

With Appreciation,

Lynn C. Murray

Lynn A. Murray

Linda Daigle

From:

Wendy Stevens

Sent:

Monday, March 14, 2022 2:28 PM

To:

Linda Daigle

Subject:

RE: Registrar Re-appointment

I fully support the re-appointment of Lynn Murray to the Board of Registrars for a 3 year term. Lynn has been a great asset to the Board of Registrars and is always willing and able to come in to the office to perform her duties as a Registrar when needed. Thank you for your consideration in this appointment.

Wendy

From: Linda Daigle

Sent: Monday, March 14, 2022 1:11 PM

To: Wendy Stevens wstevens@townofwinchendon.com Cc: Tamarah Casavant < TCasavant@townofwinchendon.com

Subject: RE: Registrar Re-appointment

Wendy could you please provide a note of support for this re-appointment for the Selectmen?

Thank you,

Linda

Linda Daigle Executive Assistant Town Manager's Office 109 Front Street, Dept. 1 Winchendon, MA 01475 PH: 978-297-5431

FX: 978-297-1616

From: Wendy Stevens

Sent: Monday, March 14, 2022 11:35 AM

To: Linda Daigle < ! Tamarah Casavant < TCasavant@townofwinchendon.com ; Justin

Sultzbach < JSultzbach@townofwinchendon.com>

Subject: Registrar Re-appointment

Hi all,

Attached, you will find Lynn Murray's letter of interest to be re-appointed to the Board of Registrars. Her appointment ends March 31st. Please put this on your March 28th agenda. I'll bring the hard copy up later today. Thank you

Wendy A. Stevens Winchendon Town Clerk Notary Public